
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
   

FINAL ROAD WORKS IN LAMI, PLAN YOUR JOURNEY 

 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) will be carrying out the final road works in Lami tomorrow- Friday (23rd 
August) from 9am to 3pm. 
 
Works will resume again on Friday evening after the peak hour period from 7pm through to 
Saturday (24th August) mid- morning. As a consequence, the road will be reduced to a single lane 
and a full traffic management will be present on site to guide motorists safely through the site.  
 
The final road works will bring to an end several weeks of roadworks on the arterial road, which 
caused frustration and delays for motorists at times, however, once the project is complete the 
improved road will provide a more comfortable and safer journey to the motorists, with more visible 
signage and road markings. 
 
Travelers along the area are advised to expect delays and to take the notice into account when 

finalising travel plans.  

We thank the public for their continued cooperation and patience during these important works. 

For further queries please call the FRA on 5720 or email info@fijiroads.org  
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